
 

 

The Arizona Palooza will be held LIVE in Tucson on Saturday, May 3rd, 2025 in the southwest 
corner of Reid Park (exact time TBD). We look forward to your support and participation in 
bringing resources and awareness around mental health to people across southern Arizona! 

Exhibitor Requirements: 

 Must be connected to, or a supporter of, mental health awareness. 
 Provide a raffle prize. This can be anything from a swag bag, t-shirts, gift cards, to 

helpful new items (games, small appliances, etc.). 
 All booths must have an interactive game or activity. This is what makes the Palooza 

different - it doesn’t have to be complex or expensive, just make it fun! 
 No solicitations allowed. Collection of contact information from interested parties is OK. 
 Reid Park does not allow balloons, water balloons, water guns, live animals, etc. 
 Please bring your own table/chairs/weights. Tents must be weighted down, not staked, 

no exceptions. If you do not have a way to secure your tent, you will be required to 
remove it. Maximum tent size allowed is 10’ x 10’. 

 We do not have access to electricity. 
 There will be a special exhibitor prize drawing at the end of the event. Must be present 

to win. 

If your organization would like to exhibit at no charge, please respond to 
hwcenter@arizona.edu with the following information: 

1. Organization Name: 
2. Best email to send information to: 
3. Day-of-event Contact Name: 
4. Day-of-event Contact Email: 
5. What no-cost activity or game will you be providing? 

We will share posters and details closer to the event date. 

Please link to our Facebook page and share wherever appropriate. You will also find our  
commercial there. We would love to have a record attendance this year!  

Need more information? Call Pamela at 520-621-7910 or email hwcenter@arizona.edu 


